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I object to the changes to the boundaries of Bennelong for the following reasons: 

1. As part of our family lifestyle, we use more facilities and undertake more activities in the 

Bennelong district than the Berowra district or Parramatta district and so the decisions 

relating to this areas will affect us more than decisions for the other areas. 

2. North Epping has been part of Bennelong for many years and there is no reason to move it. 

3. The Ministers for Bennelong have historically been supportive to the local area and 

residents, with the local Ministers office being located nearby – usually in Epping which is 

very useful. 

4. The current local Minister have been very responsive to issues relating to residents in the 

area. 
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